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Question #1:  Can an eligible education organization partner with two non-profit organizations to perform the 
activities of the grant?  

Answer #1:  There are no restrictions indicated in the RFP regarding the number of partners you can have. 

Question #2: If an eligible agency wishes to partner with another agency, do they need to provide a draft of 
the contract without signatures of the consultant and the School Board officials along with the proposal?  What 
are the proper protocols and procedures for this type of arrangement?   

Answer #2:  All proposed contractual expenditures between the fiscal agent and subcontractors shall be 
accompanied by a formal, properly executed (agency head or designee’s signature, and subcontractor 
signature), clear and comprehensive agreement which provides the legal basis for enforcement before 
rendering any contractual services. Because the success of a project can be directly linked to the quality of the 
agreement, issuing a formal agreement including a detailed scope of work is critical.  The Contractual 
agreements must be reviewed and approved by the Florida Department of Education (FDOE).  A draft of the 
proposed contractual agreement should be submitted with the grant application and/or provided to FDOE prior 
to execution.  

Question #3: If an eligible agency (specifically a college) wishes to partner with two school districts to support 
an Entrepreneurship Summer Camp hosted by the school districts, could the College do sub-awards to the 
school district or individual contracts with the districts for the summer camp deliverables?  

Answer #3:  Yes, the sub-award agency can be the college or school district. 


